May 7, 2008

Mr. Brent Calvert
Calvert Development

Dear Brent:

I wanted to take a moment to let you and any potential homebuyers know how
completely satisfied we were with the whole building experience with Calvert
Development.

As you remember when we met, I already owned some property that I was dividing into
lots myself. Your assistance with the layout of a custom home to fit our particular lot
size, as well as your knowledge in dealing with Planning and Zoning set the stage for our
relationship.

Since you built our custom home with such precision and attention to every detail, we’ve
never had to have you return for any reason. You used the best quality materials and the
best quality workers, and it shows.

It has now been almost 2 years and we still get comments from friends like “You don’t
see this quality even in the best high-end builders in St Louis”. That speaks volumes.

Now we have both a gorgeous home and another great friend at the lake!

Best regards,

Gary and Ann Beyer




